
Good Sam Preschool 
March News 2018 

 
A Leprechaun is small and green, 

He hides where he cannot be seen. 
But if you catch one on this day, 

He must give his gold away.

Pizza My Heart  
 We wanted to take a moment 
and thank all our families that 
joined us at Pizza My Heart 
for our school fundraiser.  
 
Sick Policy  
 Various illnesses have been 
circulating in our preschool. 
The teachers are being very 
diligent about cleaning and 
sanitizing classrooms, toys, 
and structures. We ask that 
all families also be very 
diligent about keeping their 
children home when they show 
signs of illness. Together we 
can try and stop the spread of 
illness. Thank you. 
 
Hand Washing  
 Please remember to wash your 
child’s hands at drop off and 
at pick up. Hand washing is so 
important to stop the spread 
of germs, and this year illness 

has been pretty bad in 
schools.   
 
 
Summer Planning 
Summer planning has begun. 
We are very excited as our 
summer program is always so 
much fun. We will be keeping 
it a secret for just a bit 
longer, but look in May’s news 
to see more details. 
 
Teacher Conferences 
  February upstairs classes had 
teacher conferences. If for 
some reason you didn’t get a 
chance to meet with your 
child’s teacher please let us 
know.  
 
Dates to remember  
March 30th Egg Hunt and 
Easter Party School closes at 
12pm 
 
 



Flower News 
Hello parents! 
We had a fantastic February! 
The valentine’s potluck was 
very fun and successful! The 
children loved almost 
everything they ate :). This 
month we did a letter review 
of all the previous letters 
we’ve learned since it was such 
a short month. We will pick 
back up with letters L, M, N, 
& O for the month of March! 
We reviewed shapes and 
numbers every day, we added 
a new aspect of circle time 
where the children can 
interact with shapes and colors 
directly! We sang tons of fun 
songs and learned about 
different emotions. We 
participated in a lot of open-
ended art this month as well 
as table top activities! We’ve 
been having music on Mondays 
and gym on Fridays: both 
super fun and interactive! Next 
month we have Good Friday, 
which is March 30th and the 
school does close at noon. 
However, we have our Easter 
egg hunt and pot luck Friday, 
March 30th from 10:00-
11:30. We will be learning 
about St. Patrick’s Day and 

doing art and other activities 
which correspond with the 
holiday as well as learning 
about Easter. We will continue 
numbers up to 20 this month 
and work more on shapes and 
colors along with the new 
letters. We are excited to 
march into March, have a 
magnificent month! 
Ms. Lyn & Ms. Natalie 
 
Rainbow News 
 Hello Rainbow room families. 
A big thank you to all the 
families that brought food for 
our Valentines Day party. We 
all had such a wonderful time 
at our pot luck. The children 
were so excited to take home 
their goodies from all their 
friends.  
 The month of March we will 
continue to learn our letters P, 
Q, R, and S. Also, we will 
work on the letter that starts 
with our first name. Also, we 
will have an Easter party and 
egg hunt on the 30th of March. 
That day the school will be 
closed at 12pm as it is Good 
Friday.  
 A reminder to all the parents 
to label all their children’s 
belongings and to stock their 



cubbies with extra clothes 
(including shoes and socks) at 
all times. 
Please dress your child in loose 
and comfortable clothes, which 
are easy to play in and potty 
train in. Let us know if you 
may have any questions about 
our class or your child. 
We look forward to an amazing 
month of March. 
Happy St. Patrick’s Day and 
Happy Easter 
Ms. Dee and Ms. Grace 
 
Butterfly News 
 Hello everyone February was 
a short but busy month full of 
fun activities. We celebrated 
and exchanged Valentines 
cards on Valentines Day. 
Thank you to all the parents 
for bringing all the yummy 
veggies, fruit, main dishes, 
and treats to our celebration. 
 During February we learned 
about the planets, our moon, 
the sun, and outer space. We 
made moon rocks out of clay 
and pretended to be 
astronauts on the moon. We 
visited the planetarium and 
learned so many new and 
exciting things. 

In march we will focus on our 
own planet, planet earth. We 
will also be gardening and 
learning how to care for 
plants. Dr. Seuss will be the 
author we will focus on as it is 
his birthday month. The class 
will be making green eggs and 
ham as well. March 30th will be 
our Easter party and egg hunt. 
School will be closed by 12pm 
that day.  
 
Ms. Sasmita and Ms. Lupe    
 
Jellyfish News 
February flew by so fast! We 
had such fun learning about 
countries all over the world.  
We talked about the Winter 
Olympics and how hard the 
athletes have to train to be a 
part of it.  Celebrating 
Valentine’s Day was so much 
fun. Thank you to all the 
families who sent in yummy 
food and goodies to share and 
for coming to join in on the 
celebration.  We had a great 
time at the party.  March 
means the start of Spring.  
We will be discussing Dr. 
Seuss and celebrating his 
birthday with some green eggs 
and ham.  We will be reading 



his books and doing some fun 
activities to go along with it.  
We will also learn about St 
Patrick’s Day and Easter! This 
month sure will be busy.  Don’t 
forget our Egg Hunt and Party 
on March 30th. We hope to see 
everyone there! 
 
Froggie News 
Hello parents,  
Even though February is the 
shortest month of the year we 
have so much going on. They 
all enjoyed learning about 
bones, organs and blood cells 
in our human body. Thank you 
for bringing delicious food to 
the Valentine's party. We got 
to celebrate Valentine's Day 
by giving out cards, eating 
delicious food, and honoring 
friendship.  
 We will welcome March with a 
field trip to the neighborhood 
park. We have completed 
learning all the letters in the 
alphabet but will review the 
alphabet with different fun 
activities. We will also begin 
learning sight words and simple 
addiction. We are excited to 
welcome spring and celebrate 
Dr. Seuss’ birthday with 

reading his books and doing fun 
learning activities.  
 
Best regards,  
Ms. Esther and Ms. Vanessa  
 
 
 
 


